
 
 

Dear IIUM Community, 
 

Assalamualaikum warrahmatullahi wabarrakatuh, 
 

Centre for Postgraduate Studies (CPS) would like to inform you that our 
operation will be on minimal strength as per the schedule below: - 

 

Date/Day Time Platform 

8th April 2024 8.30am - 4.00pm 

 
Virtual Counter 

 

  

9th April 2024 8.30am - 4.00pm 

12th April 2024 Closed 

 
We will be back to normal operation on 15th April 2024 (Monday). 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused. Thank you for your kind cooperation 

and understanding. 
 

Wassalam. 
 

'Selamat Hari Raya Aidilfitri' 
 

Centre for Postgraduate Studies 
 


